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Confirmed Case of COVID-19 at Canadian Martyrs 
Catholic Elementary School 
 
Niagara Catholic has been that an individual tested positive for COVID-19 at 
Canadian Martyrs Catholic Elementary School.  
 
All affected students and staff are now in self-isolation, on the direction of 
Niagara Region Public Health.  
 
Niagara Catholic advises all students and staff to continue to follow the 
direction of Public Health to reduce the spread of COVID-19 in our schools. 
 
 
 
 


